Joan Stewart
202.719.7438
jstewart@wileyrein.com

July 31, 2019

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12t Street SW

Washington DC 20554

Re: Call Sign E190031; SES-STA-20191712-00913
Dear Ms. Dortch,
Alascom, Inc. (“Alascom”), by its attorneys, files this letter to supplement the above-referenced
pending earth station application for Special Temporary Authority (STA). Specifically, Alascom
informs the staff that E190031 will be using the satellite Spaceway 1 (52191) as the point of

communication for the STA operations.

Please contact the undersigned with any questions.

Sincerely,
/s/ Joan Stewart

Joan Stewart
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